
Dana Doran is the Executive Director of the Professional Logging Contractors of Maine 

(PLC).  He has served in this capacity since 2014.  Mr. Doran is a native Mainer and has 

significant ties to the forest products industry in Maine. Prior to the PLC, Mr. Doran served as 

Director of Energy and Paper Programs at Kennebec Valley Community College in Fairfield, 

Maine.  Mr. Doran held this position since 2010 and also served as Director of Resource 

Development for the college from 2007-10.  Mr. Doran is a 1996 graduate of Lafayette College, 

Easton, Pennsylvania, where he earned a B.A. in History/Government and Law. He was awarded 

an M.P.A. with a focus on Public Administration from the University of Connecticut in 1998. He 

and his family currently reside in Belgrade, Maine. 

 


